
TRI-City CERT (Community Emergency 

Response Team) for the cities of Gardena, 

Hawthorne & Lawndale Meeting 

This meeting is open to the Community as well as 

ALL CERT members. 

CERT Community Event Training 

The City of Gardena is sponsoring an Emergency Preparedness and Safety Fair on Saturday, June 6th, 
from 9:00 A.M.-3:00 P.M. on the front lawn of Gardena City Hall. TRI-CITY CERT will have three 
interactive exhibit booths to teach the public about utility safety (gas, water and electrical), fire 
suppression, emergency preparedness and promoting our organization and CERT training classes.  
 
The CERT Community Event Training will prepare you to teach emergency preparedness skills, interact 
with the public and provide coverage at one of our CERT booths.  As a CERT organization, one of our 
main goals is community outreach and we need to train as many of our CERT members to help teach 
community members about emergency preparedness.  At the upcoming Emergency Preparedness and 
Safety Fair, we want to showcase our TRI-CITY CERT organization and how important is to be 
prepared.  WE NEED YOUR HELP and hope you will be able to join us at the CERT Community Event 
Training session. 
   

Speakers:  Jim Hone, Fire Chief (retired), Santa Monica Fire Dept. and 
   TRI-CITY CERT Membership Trainer 
   Jose Hernandez, President 
   Shawn Groveunder, Logistics Chief 

  

Thursday, June 4, 2015 from 6:30-9:00 P.M. 

6:30-7:00 P.M. CERT Social time-Meet the speaker and other CERT members over refreshments. 

7:00-9:00 P.M. Guest Speaker (Please note we will START ON TIME) 

Gardena Valley Baptist Church 

1630 West 158th Street (between Denker Ave and 158th St.) in Gardena 

Room 201 (Enter through main doors on 158th St./parking on street) IF DOORS ARE LOCKED, CALL 
CINDY MATSUDA AT 310-528-8739 AND TEXT CERT, LET ME IN. 

 

 

 

This meeting is sponsored by Gardena Valley Baptist Church Disaster Preparedness Ministry and               
TRI-CITY CERT.ASSOCIATION. For more info, you may contact either Claudio Taniguchi, Training 

Coordinator at Office - 310. 349. 1687 or by email at ctaniguchi@cityofhawthorne.org or Cindy Matsuda, 
Vice President at hopecindymatsuda@gmail.com or call her at (310) 528-8730 

SAVE THE DATE! SATURDAY, JUNE 6TH, 9:00 A.M.-3:00 P.M. 

GARDENA EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS & SAFETY FAIR 2015 
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